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NEXT MEETING: 

 

3rd Thursday of the Month 

 

Lunch & Learn with 
AGC 

May 21 11:30 am 
  

LOCATION:    
 

AGC Tulsa Office 
12121 E. 51st St.  

Tulsa OK, 74146 

 

Register at: 

https://members.agcok.com/events/Deta
ils/agcok-nawic-lunch-and-learn-
1056978?sourceTypeId=Website 

Hello my NAWIC Sisters!  

Chrissie Humphrey,                                            
NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76 President 

As we move through the month of May, 

I wanted to take a moment to reflect on 

the incredible events and opportunities 

we've experienced as a chapter recent-

ly, as well as share some exciting up-

dates for the coming weeks.                                                                 

Last month, we had the privilege of hosting our Industry Appreciation 

event at the Tulsa Country Club. It was a wonderful opportunity to 

express our gratitude to our industry partners, whose support is in-

strumental in the success of our endeavors. At the event, we had the 

pleasure of presenting sponsorship certificates and membership 

awards, acknowledging the dedication and commitment of our part-

ners and members alike. Congrats to all the ladies who were recog-

nized for their hard work!!!                                                                      

Our Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion (DE&I) committee organized a 

fantastic dinner event at El Maguey in Sand Springs. It was a laid-

back occasion where our members came together to bond with their 

fellow NAWIC sisters. The next one will be Brunch at Fixins at 11 am 

on June 1st!                                                                                          

Looking ahead, our May membership meeting promises to be both in-

formative and engaging. We're delighted to welcome Gayle Hahn, an 

esteemed instructor at Tulsa Technology Center, as our guest speaker. 

With expertise in drafting, welding, and manufacturing, Gayle will 

enlighten us about the programs offered at TTC, share insights into 

industry trends, and discuss how we can support students to excel in 

their studies and careers. This lunch and learn session, hosted at the 

AGC office in Tulsa, is an excellent opportunity for us to deepen our 

understanding and forge meaningful connections within the construc-

tion community.                                                                                          

Additionally, I'm thrilled to announce that the slate for our new Board 

of Directors has been posted. Candidate information will be provided 

in the newsletter, and voting will commence in June. Your participa-

tion in this process is vital, as it shapes the leadership that guides our 

chapter forward.                                                                                                

As we navigate through these dynamic times, let us continue to up-

hold the values of collaboration, innovation, and inclusivity that de-

fine our NAWIC chapter. Together, we can overcome challenges, seize 

opportunities, and build a brighter future for the construction indus-

try and beyond.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The registration fee for this event is the AGC fee of $35 for NAWIC Members. 
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 BOD Meeting 

5/07 5:30—6:30 pm 

TBD 

 AGC Lunch/Meeting 

05/21 11:30-1:00 pm 

Tulsa AGC Office 

DE&I Brunch 

6/01 11:00 am 

Fixins Soul Kitchen 

 BOD Meeting 

6/04 5:30—6:30 pm 

TBD 

Membership Meeting– 

BOD Vote 

06/18 6:-00 pm 

TBD 

BOD Meeting 

7/02 5:30—6:30 pm 

TBD 

 Summer Social & DEI 

07/16 6:00 pm 

TBD 
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Please do not forget to get your   
Sponsorship Letters out to your        

favorite people. We have already      
received several donations and are so 
grateful. This money will go towards 
our events and programs for the year.  

 

Thank you to everyone who put this 
together and has already made a    

push to get sponsorship.  

 

For any   questions about sponsorship,  
or if you need the pdf format please 

contact   Nicole shields,  
nlshields@garverusa.com 

 

 

mailto:nlshields@garverusa.com








National has stepped up and      
provided NAWIC members 

with some outstanding  
webinars throughout the  

upcoming year with the focus 
in two areas:   

Professional Development             
& Education (PD&E)  

& Membership 
 

 The webinars should be 
available on the national  
website to view at your  

convenience if you can’t     
attend the initial airing.  The    
webinars are also listed in the                          

Calendar of Events. 

 

Happy  
Birthday 

Welcome  
New Members 

Congratulations 
On Your Anniversary 

 

Celebrating Our  

NAWIC Sisters! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

UPCOMING WEBINARS:  
www.nawic.org/webinars 

05/2023 Dawn Reside 

05/2023 Jennifer Helms 

05/2022 Lauren Colwell 

  

Carmen Clayton 05/05 
Nicole Shields 05/13 
Paulie Tanner 05/15 

  

  

  

4/16 Bailey Martin 

4/20 Cindy Castillo 

Marketing Brand Awareness 5/13 2-3:00 pm  

Best Practices in Sustaining and Supporting a Diverse and Inclusive Work-

force  5/21 1-2:00 pm 

Cocktails with Nat. President 5/29 6—7 pm 

Public Info Social Meet-up 6/6 4:30 pm 

Cocktails with Nat. President 6/26 6—7 pm 

Working in the Trades & Stress Management & Caregiver 7/11 4:30 pm 

Name: NAWIC Goes Green 7/15 8:30 pm 

Cocktails with Nat. President 7/31 6—7 pm 

Best Practices in Sustaining and Supporting a Diverse and Inclusive Work-

force  8/01 4:30 pm 

 

Debbie Martin 05/29 
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We will vote on our slate at the June Meeting. Ballots will be passed out at that time and any guests 

that have joined us at the meeting will need to leave the room while voting is taking place. 



C
A

M
P

A
IG

N
 M

E
S

S
A

G
E

S
  





Please remember our  
NAWIC Endowed  

Scholarship at OSU  

whenever you’re in a giving mood. The full name of our scholarship is the  

 

NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76  
Endowed Scholarship In Honor  

of Gene Harris Fund. 
 

On your checks or online donations,  
please note the fund number:  26-75750  

 
On-line donations:  https://osugiving.com/  
please see the “Give” tab at the top right.      

 
Mailing Address: 
 OSU Foundation  

400 S. Monroe, Stillwater, OK 74074   
 

Your Scholarship Committee thanks you!! 

https://osugiving.com/


 NAWIC TULSA CHAPTER 76  

General Membership Meeting – April 2024  

WE had Industry Appreciation Celebration—no minutes were taken. 

Page reserved for minutes for future. 



Please know we have 
a prayer chapel on  

Facebook.   

 

It’s a private group 
and you may post 
your own prayer  

requests at any time  

or if you’d rather, 
please e-mail me and 

I’ll post them for you.   

 

This is open to all members but is strictly 
optional.  We would ask that you read  

the pinned post at the top of the page.   

 

If you’d like to join the chapel, simply  

request to be added.  If you have any  

issues with that, please contact me.  

 

Thanks, 

Jaylee Klempa 

NAWIC Membership Support 
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NAWIC Meetings/ 
Dinners/Events Policies  

Just a quick reminder of our Tulsa chapter policies concerning all of  
dinners and events. Please RSVP by the deadlines.  We need confirmed  
counts for our restaurants ahead of time. If you are bringing guest(s),  

please supply their name and company.  
 

All guests are paid for by the chapter the fist time they visit; as well  
as new members—your first meeting is on us!  After that,  

meetings/events will be charged unless otherwise indicated.  
 

Per our Guidelines & Traditions para. 12.a. The Treasurer will assume all  
Members will attend the monthly meeting and will be billed for said meeting 
unless they notify the Treasurer that they will not be able to attend said meet-
ing the Friday prior to the meeting (unless otherwise communicated). Even if 

you cancel at the last minute, we need you to pay.   
Our BOD has decided we need  

to be more vigilant and again start applying this to our monthly meetings 
starting in March.  We run the risk of losing money as a chapter  

without this policy and we can’t afford that.  
 

 

Ladies—do you have something to report?  

Exciting News / Your Committee / Awards 

 
Please let Jaylee Klempa know and she will get it in the Newsletter 

jklempa@pmgtulsa.com 



Now that Spring Forum is officially behind us, the 2024 Fall Conference is 
officially live! It is such an honor getting to host the last Fall Conference for 
the foreseeable future! 
Early registration opens on May 15th, please visit the official Fall Conference 
website  to register, or learn about our sponsorship opportunities.                                                             
Fall Conference GLR 2023 - NAWIC South Central Region 

Be sure to keep an eye out for our Fall Conference Friday posts! Once a 
month we will be doing a gift card giveaway! 

https://www.nawicsouthcentralregion.org/fall-conference-tulsa-2024.html


Hannah Humphrey has not had the opportunity to pass along the Red Rose. 



NAWIC PLATINUM 
SPONSORS 



NAWIC GOLD 
SPONSORS 



NAWIC SILVER 
SPONSORS 



NAWIC BRONZE 
SPONSORS 



Immediate Past President 
DE&I 

Jaylee Klempa 

Email:  jklempa@pmgtulsa.com                        
Cell: 918-991-9221 

Parliamentarian/By Laws 
Marketing/WIC Week/PD&E 

Marla Carter 

Email:  marla@tulsacivil.com                           
Cell: 918-370-4126 

Parliamentarian/By Laws 
WIC Week/Block Kids 

Joani Kelly 

Email:  joanikelly74@gmail.com                
Cell: 918-640-7081 

2023-2024 

BOARD/COMMITTEE 

CONTACT LIST 

Director 
Social Committee 

Paullei Tanner 

Email:  paullei.tanner@gmail.com                    
Cell: 405-642-4767 

President 
Finance/Strategic Planning 

Chrissie Humphrey 

Email:  chrissiehumphrey@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-530-9183 

Treasurer 
Finance/Safety 

Julianna Guglielmo 

Email:  julianna@colburnelect.com                  
Cell: 918-521-9005 

Recording/Corresponding Secretary 
PD&E/Social 

Kristi Ostler 

Email:  kostler@rickscottconstruction.com       
Cell: 918-260-0044 

President Elect 
Finance/Strategic Planning/Block Kids/ 
Ways & Means 

Dana Cookson 

Email:  accounting@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-671-9370 

Vice President 
Finance/Block Kids/WIC Week/Ways & Means/ 
Marketing/Membership 

Nicole Shields 

Email:  nlshields@garverusa.com                     
Cell: 918-613-9330 

Director 
Block Kids/WIC Week/Marketing/Safety/PD&E/ 
Social/Membership/Ways & Means 

Paula Fennell 

Email:  pfennell@craftsmenresources.com       
Cell: 918-271-1210 

Parliamentarian/By Laws 
Scholarship Committee 

Kem Hagadorn 

Email:  kem@davemaherinc.com                
Cell: 918-809-1185 

Director 
WIC Week/Membership/Strategic Planning/Social  

Hannah Humphrey 

Email:  hannahhumphrey@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-370-4126 


